COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st February, 1951,

Dear Sirs,

T.8.M.8. "SHELL 185"

I have to acknowledge the receipt
of your letter of the 7th instant, and have
to thank you for the tnformation forwarded.

With regard to the fitting of
vertical stiffeners to the 30" hatch coamings
to Nos.l,2 % 3 tanks, I have to inform you
that this matter has been reconsidered, and
having regard to the restricted service of

the vessel, and the size of these hatches,
namely, 6' x 4', it has been decided that
the fitting of vertical stiffeners 1s not
necessary.
Yours faithfully,

| Assistant

3 Clerk to the Classification

: Committee.

i The Surveyors,
| LISBON .
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